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Oak Meadow Primary School Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 14th June 2024 - Issue 33 

A Message from Mr. Lane... 

Following another busy week at Oak Meadow, I can feel the momentum that is gathering pace as we fast 

approach the end of the school year.  Next Friday, we will hold a non-uniform day asking for the donation 

of a toiletry item that will then go forward to the Summer Fair (Friday 12th July).  There will be a second 

non-uniform day on Friday 5th July where will ask the children to ‘bring a bottle’.  I would like to extend an 

early thank you to the Friends of Oak Meadow, working alongside Oak Meadow staff, who are making 

preparations in the background. As with any whole school event, the strength of our community coming 

together makes these occasions possible and I am so grateful for the support in relationships that make 

such a fantastic difference for our children.  Finally, I would like to say a huge well done to our girls’ football 

team who performed so well, on behalf of Wolverhampton Wanderers, at a Premier League tournament at 

Brentford. The girls were unbeaten and narrowly missed out on the semi-final… by a goal! I am proud of 

them and the journey they have been on – the best! Take care everyone and have a lovely weekend.  

Stars of the Week 

1CB: Poppy P 

1HB: Leo H & Maisha-Rose N 

2BT: Jessie-Mae S & Ruben P 

2H: April-Leigh B & Kendall P 

3C: Jack B & Max P 

3J: Maggie D, Nikolai U & Ollie H 

4F: Jake B, Amelia C & Molly C 

4T: Mikayla A & Aryan M 

5BC: Ella P 

5H: Joshua S 

6H: Junior C 

6W: Arley C 

We hope the parents/ carers of the above 

children can join us for this Monday’s 

assembly to celebrate their award. 

Upcoming dates for the diary 

17th – 21st June – Year 2 

Assessment Week. 

17th – 19th June – Reception 

children, height, weight and vision 

checks. 

21st June – World Music Day and 

Non-Uniform Day – donations of 

toiletries please. 

24th – 28th June – Whole School 

Assessment Week. 

26th June – Year 6 Final Group 

Photograph with Wrates. 

27th June – New September 

Reception Cohort Transition Event 

3 – 10.30am and 1.45pm. 

28th June – Year 2 Topic Assembly 

for Parents/Carers at 8.50am. 

 

 

 

 

Communication 

Our doors are always open 

whenever you need us and the 

main office number is 01902 

558517.   

The school email address is 

oakmeadowprimaryschool@ 

wolverhampton.gov.uk  

Also remember to check the 

school website and follow us on 

Twitter @oakmeadow12 

 Safeguarding Information 

If you have any concerns about 
a child, please contact one of our 
designated safeguarding leaders 

(DSL): 
 

Mr. Lane (Head of School); 

Mrs.Thornton (Home/ School 

Liaison Officer); 

Miss. Tomlinson (SENDCo); 

Miss. Billingsley (Assistant 

Headteacher). 
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 Reception and Key Stage 1  

RB 98% Attendance HERO bear winners are class RB – well done! 

 

RT 93% 

1CB 90.7% 

1HB 95.2% 

2BT 97.2% 

2H 91.3% 

 Key Stage 2  

3C 98.1% Attendance HERO bear winners are class 3C & 3J –  
well done! 

 

3J 98.1% 

4F  92.7% 

4T 94.8% 

5BC 94.7% 

5H  94.7% 

6H 94.8% 

6W 93%  

Attendance and Punctuality 

Thank you for making sure your child is in school 

every day and on time. Remember that our 

minimum attendance target for all children is 96%. 

 

 

Our combined whole 

school attendance 

for this week was 

94.7% 

 

Make sure your child is an Oak Meadow 

attendance HERO (Here, Every day, 

Ready and On Time) by arriving between 

8:35 and 8:45am each morning.  Every 

minute counts over the school year: 

5 minutes late each day = 3 days lost! 

10 minutes late each day = 6.5 days 

lost! 

15 minutes late each day = 10 days lost! 

20 minutes late each day = 13 days lost! 

30 minutes late each day = 19 days lost! 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance for this week 

 


